From: Christine Needham

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 10:38 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Tasmanian Planning Commission
GPO Box 1691
Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,
Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

| am a retired long time resident of Tasmania. It is a special and beautiful place which | have grown to love and
treasure over the years. | was one of the lucky ones who experienced all the joys of living in a somewhat pristine
environment without the hassles of modern living. This has changed and will change irrevocably if this monstrosity is
built. | am TOTALLY OPPOSED TO THE BUILDING OF AN AFL STADIUM AT THE MACQUARIE SITE- or anywhere else for
that matter.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

We do not need a covered AFL stadium in Tasmania. we do not need it , we cannot afford it and it will simply end up
as a millstone around the necks of those to come.

If you have spare cash spend it on the homeless, on health , on education. | am sure the controversy over the
proposed AFL stadium will bring this government down. ROLL ON THAT DAY!

Yours faithfully,

Christine Needham





